
M E M O R A N D U M  

To: Howard Tipton, Town Manager 

From: Trish Shinkle, Town Clerk 

Report date: March 4, 2024 

Meeting date: March 25, 2024 

Subject:  Election Results 

Recommended Action 
Declare the March 19, 2024, General Election Results. 

Background 
The Town’s General Election was to be held on March 19, 2024.  Pursuant to Article II, 
Section 6, of the Town Charter, the Commission must meet following an election to 
declare the results of the election. 

Two Commission seats were scheduled for the March General Election, as follows: 

• District 2:  Ms. Penny Gold ran unopposed and was deemed to have voted for 
herself per Chapter 101.151(7), F.S. 

• District 4:  Ms. Debra Williams ran unopposed and was deemed to have voted for 
herself per Chapter 101.151(7), F.S. 

Staff Recommendation 
Declare the March 19, 2024, General Election Results. 
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